
 

  

 

CITY OF INDIAN ROCKS BEACH  

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 2023/2024 STREET & CURB REHABILITATION PROJECT  

14TH AVENUE – GULF BOULEVARD TO BAY PALM BOULEVARD 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach Capital Improvement 2023/2024 Street & Curb Rehabilitation 

Project is tentatively scheduled to start on Monday, November 20, 2023.  

This project will involve total curb replacement, grading/leveling, road milling and repaving.  

The first phase of the project will be the removal and re-installation of the new curb work 

followed by the second phase being the road milling and repaving.  

The construction processes may include minor inconveniences such as noise from heavy 

equipment operation, on street parking, short delays in accessing driveways during paving 

operations and possible detours.   

Time frames for work at each site may vary, however the City and the contractor will strive to 

complete the work as expeditiously as possible.  

For additional information about this project, please feel free to contact Dean A. Scharmen, Public 

Works Director at 727/595-6889, 7:00 A.M. – 3:30 P.M., Monday through Friday.  

  

WORKING TOGETHER  

  


